
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

21st July 2017  

 

Dear Customer, 

 

Anglia have been informed by manufacturer Calinar there has been a change to the 

surface finish used on part numbers SMH013D and SMH013DTR. The finish has changed 

from bright tin plating (left image) to matte tin plating (right image). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Anglia operates a strict F.I.F.O system in our Distribution Centre therefore it may take 

some time for this change to filter through to customer deliveries. 

 

Please ensure this information is circulated to the relevant persons within your organisation. 

 

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

Anglia 


